NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS

National Headquarters
1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400
ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753

Phone (703) 836-9660

NAPS Newsbreak

October 29, 2018
NAPS Hires New Executive Assistant to the President

The National Association of Postal Supervisors (NAPS) has hired Brittany
Lasley as the new full time Executive Assistant to the NAPS President. Brittany’s
effective date is Monday, October 29, 2018.

Brittany has been the acting Executive Assistant to the NAPS President
since September 4, 2018. She brings four years of Administrative and Executive
Assistant experience to NAPS Headquarters. Besides having strong administrative,
organizational, and technical skills, Brittany has I'T, website development, graphic
design, and social media experience. In addition, Brittany has a positive attitude,
personality, and an eagerness to learn and serve NAPS and our members. Please
welcome Brittany Lasley to the NAPS HQ team.
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